
Dear Representative Bob Goodlatte
 

Your support of the  
FIRST STEP Act means  
a safer America and a real 
second chance for those 
who deserve one.
 
This is what’s possible 
when Washington comes 
together.
 

Sincerely, 
Americans for Prosperity-Virginia



 
CALL REPRESENTATIVE BOB GOODLATTE AT

[202-225-5431]
AND THANK HIM FOR CO-SPONSORING  

THE FIRST STEP ACT!

From: The First Step Act
To: America’s Families         and Communities
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The First Step Act Will
 � Help families stay closer together.

 � Provide incarcerated individuals 
access to job training, education, 
and mental health and drug 
treatment programs.

 � Keep our communities safer by 
reducing recidivism.
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